
PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MINUTES MAY 6, 2017 

 

 

REALITY TUESDAY 830 AM 

 

PRESENT:  Kathleen Laurin, Will Korte, Pat Flannery, Sue Bennings 

 

Pat Flannery presiding at the meeting 

 

Minutes taken and presented by Sue Bennings 

 

The March meeting minutes were approved. 

 

Treasury:  Budget:  $5925.03   In Reserve:  $1265.95 

 

Pat reported that there were 13 tree applications for the Tree  Program.  He will call 

Baeten and one other quote for a price for the trees in the fall.  The cost per tree has been 

about $250.00/tree. 

 

Sue Bennings asked about weeding at the Arlington hillside.  It was approved by all 

present that the Tree Board would be willing to pay for the labor.  A darker mulch was 

suggested as well. 

 

Pat suggested that there are 23 possible tree plantings on Altavia.  The Tree Board could 

organize the order and planting.  Payment for the trees would be paid for through the 

Road Fund.  It was suggested a few more varieties to be offered. 

 

The meeting closed at 9:20 


